Dr. Archie Carr Department of Zoology 223 Bartram Hall University of Florida Gainesville, FL 32611

Dear Archie,

Enclosed are the assortment of 13 duplicate 35-mm slides from my FIMD workshop presentation that you asked me to send for your use at the forthcoming ocean disposal symposium. These are the best I have on the subject, so I hope that will fulfill meeting. A pre-publication copy, when available would be most appreciated.

I thought that you would probably want to keep the slides to use again at a later time, so I had them duplicated especially for you. The cost came to \$8.16, which I had to pay for personally. Gramm-Rudman, you know! So if you have the funds to reimburse me, that would be appreciated.

Best regards.

Sincerely,

George H. Balazs Zoologist

Enclosure

cc: Balazs

HL